

123 www.sleacweb.ca

From our President

Thank goodness for the beautiful weather we enjoyed for the picnic. The meal was excellent but we had a few issues with the lineups etc. IF we go back there next year some major changes will have to take place. Sorry for the length of time it took for some of you to get your meal. This was unacceptable. Our next event is the golf at Widder Station and so far we have 80 golfers registered. This is an excellent course, pleasant staff and a great meal. The bus trip to see the Walters Family Christmas Show in November is a great success and I only have 14 seats left. So if you want to go don't wait it might be too late. Our October event sounds like a lot of fun. There will be instructors there to help us with the game. You do not have to be experienced to enjoy this outing.

http://sleacweb.ca



Coming Events:

August 2015

Golf at Widder Station
United Way BBQ
Bike Ride
Pasta Buffet & Bocce
Bus Trip, Walters Family
Christmas party
Sept. 9,2015
Sept. 10,2015
October 6,2015
Nov. 24,2015
December 3,2015



Contents:

1		
•	Page 1	President's remarks
•	Page 2	Executive information
•	Page 3	Member news and information
•	Page 4	Pasta and Bocci registration
•	Page 5	Membership renewal
•	Page 6	End of summer
•	Page 7	Picnic report
•	Page 8	Christmas registration sheet

Picture credits: S.Baxter



Sarnia Lambton EAC 2015 - 2016 Committee

President:	Karen Baxter	519-869-2810
Vice president:	Sharron Willock	519-542-4952
Past president:	Wayne Forbes	519-542-8322
Secretary/Outreach:	Sharon Sharp	519-383-7578
Treasurer:	Steve Sharp	519-383-7578

Directors: Alan Day 519-542-1517

Mary Lou Abrams 519-862-3950

Event Planning: Jim Burr 519-332-4430

 Jim Snyder
 519-786-6374

 Gary Locke
 519-869-6336

 Larry Western
 519-542-9481

 Sam Donato
 519-542-8471

Committee Members Appointed:

Communications: Ric Cudmore 519-869-6313

 Steve Baxter
 519-869-2810

 Wayne Forbes
 519-542-8322

Membership: Ralph Henry 519-383-0156

Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed

Our web site will be http://sleacweb.ca





























Our next executive meeting will be December 10, 2015 at 10 a.m.

At

IOL Training Centre

252 Chippewa St.

Sarnia, Ont



Member News & Information

Has Anything Changed

Help us to keep our club records up to date.

Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail address? Send the new information to: Ralph Henry

145 Conestoga Dr. Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 519-383-0156 Ralph.c.henry@gmail.com

Imperial's VIP

Imperial's VIP pay's up to \$1000 a year to charitable and non-profit associations supported by employee and annuitant volunteers. For details of the program access the web-site www.imperialoil.ca then search for VIP Program and follow the links.

If anyone knows of a member's illness or death please contact secretary Sharon Sharp and she will send out a card.
519-383-7578

Ric Cudmore has taken on the task to get our web site back up and running and reliable.

On the web site will be links to photographs, events and other information.

http://sleacweb.ca
Thanks Ric

United Way

Upcoming dates that are associated with the 2015 United Way campaign are: September 10, 2015 Kick off BBQ at Imperial Oil, Christina St. and September 15, 2015 Day of Caring

End of Summer, Bike the Howard Watson Trail

For those interested there will be a SLEAC bike ride from Canatara Park along Cathcart to the Howard Watson trail and then to the Tim Horton's in Bright's Grove for a coffee / cool drink, donut or muffin. After a little break, bike back to Canatara. The date is Sunday, September 27 and the start time is 10 a.m.

Future Registrations

Cheques must not be dated any later than the cut off date for an event. Cheques dated for day of event will not be accepted.

A Country Christmas with the Walters Family

Please use the sign up sheet from June's newsletter or see the web sites sign up sheet if you would like to attend.









SLEAC Pasta Buffet and Bocci Ball

Dante Club Sarnia

Tuesday October 6,2015

Dante Club

Social hour: 4:30 - 5:30 p.m. Dinner: 5:30 - 7 p.m. 50/50 draw and other draw prizes Bocci Ball 7 - 10 p.m.

Menu:

Pasta & meat balls, salad, bread, desert Tea and coffee



50 / 50 Draw to benefit Canadian Mental Health

Co-ordinators: Sharron Willock Jim Snyder Jim Burr

Food Donation: St. Vincent De Paul









Reply by September 25, 2015 to:

Sharron Willock 125 Stathis Blvd. Sarnia, Ontario N7S 5T5

Cost per member \$12 plus \$5 if you play Bocci Ball. Cost per guest \$26 plus \$10 if you play Bocci Ball

There is a bar and seating room for spectators not participating in the tournament to enjoy watching or playing cards.

Please wear clean and comfortable shoes for Bocci Ball.



Member cost \$12. pp + \$	\$5 for B.B. Gu	iest cost \$26. pp	+ \$10 for B.B.
Name	Member/Guest	Amount	Pasta and Bocci At the Dante Club
			Make cheques payable to SLEAC
Total:			SLLAC



Membership Renewal Time - A Reminder

Some members have not yet sent in their membership dues for the 2015 - 2016 club year. **HAVE YOU SENT YOURS?** Contact Ralph Henry to check if you are not sure.

Mail the form below and your cheque to:

Ralph Henry Phone: 519-383-0156

145 Conestoga Dr.

Sarnia, ON N7S 6A2 E-mail: Ralph.c.henry@gmail.com

To help make the processing of your membership payment more efficient, please

- Make your cheque payable to SLEAC
- Put the current date on your cheque
- Include your current e-mail address on the form if you wish to receive reminders and club news via e-mail
- Return this completed page with your membership payment

Membership Renewal Form

(Please complete all sections of the form so that we can ensure our records are correct.)

Membership Year: June 1, 2015 - May 31, 2016	Date:		
Annuitant Name:	(first name commonly used)		
Spouse / Partner Name:	(first name commonly used)		
Address:			
Phone number: 519 E-mail			
How would you like to receive the Club Newsletter this year?	E-mail or Regular mail		
Membership dues: memberships @ \$5/person = Total \$	Make cheque payable to: SLEAC		











End of Summer Bike Ride Sunday, September 27, 2015 10 A.M. Canatara Park South end main parking lot near the Band Shell

Leave Canatara, ride along Cathcart to the Howard Watson trail.

Ride to Bright's Grove

Have a break at Tim Horton's

Ride back to Canatara

open to any S.L.E.A.C. member or guest Must wear a bike helmet . Contact: Steve Baxter 519-869-2810







Chips Fish and Cliff

at Purdy's























This year's SLEAC picnic event was held at Purdy's and overall it was a success. The weather turned out to be great, the food was delicious, the entertainment was excellent and the venue made you think you were on the east coast. The total for the 50/50 draw was \$515 and that was the amount given to Goodwill Industries, thank you Jim Whitlock. This event's draw prizes included Swiss Chalet, Stokes, Esso gas cards, Tim Horton cards and LCBO gift cards, congratulations to all draw prize winners. Thank you to all who attended and as a reminder our members only need to attend one event per year for us to receive Esso's subsidy.





S.L.E.A.C.

Christmas, Dinner Dance

Dante Club London Rd. Sarnia



Event Co-ordinators Alan Day, Sam Donato, Larry Western, Wayne Forbes

Thursday, December 3, 2015 Social hour 5:30 to 6:30 p.m. Dinner 6:30 to 8:00 p.m. Dance 8:00 to 1:00 a.m.





50 / 50 to benefit
Pathways
Food Donation
Salvation Army



Music by CDDC

Menu:

Focaccia bread, Italian salad, Turkey with dressing, cranberries and gravy
Baby carrots and mashed potatoes
lemon drop for dessert

Reply to: Wayne Forbes #159 - 5700 Blackwell S.R. Sarnia, Ontario N7W 1B7 Cost Per Member \$20 Cost per Guest \$52

> Cut off date: November 15, 2015

Make cheques out to S.L.E.A.C. and do not post date past November 15

Tim Horton cards, Dance prizes, limit at 350 people







Name	Member/Guest	Amount	
			Christmas 2015 at the Dante Club
			\$20 per member \$52 per guest
Total:			

